
Minnesota Tribal Intergovernmental Reentry Workshop 

Registration Now Open  
The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) Office of Justice Programs’ (OJP) Bureau of Justice Assistance 
(BJA), along with the American Probation and Parole Association, is partnering with the Minnesota 
Department of Corrections (DOC), Lower Sioux Indian Community, and the Mille Lacs Band of 
Ojibwe to provide a comprehensive, in-person Tribal Intergovernmental Reentry Workshop 
(TIRW). The TIRW is for tribes who have, or are interested in having, a reentry program to serve 
tribal members returning to the community from federal, state, local, or tribal correctional 
facilities. This TIRW is designed to provide participants with the tools to develop effective reentry 
plans based on sharing operational, organizational, and culture-based concepts and processes that 
identify critical services and interventions needed to reduce recidivism and victimization within 
Minnesota. We received DOJ conference approval, the Minnesota TIRW specific to Minnesota 
tribes will take place from August 28 to August 30 in Morton, MN.  

  Register   Hotel Reservation
The TIRW has been developed as a team training. In order to optimize the training experience, each 
participating Minnesota tribe should create a team of FIVE (5) to EIGHT (8) officials with decision-making 
authority from tribal, state, and local governmental and program offices relevant to your reentry program 
and/or planning process. Team members may include, but are not limited to, the following: (1) reentry 
coordinator/case manager, (2) court/judiciary staff, (3) behavioral health/health services/Indian Health 
Services staff, (4) community-based service provider representative, (5) community resource person, (6) 
victims’ services representative, (7) tribal probation officer, (8) tribal prosecutor, (9) detention/corrections 
staff, (10) law enforcement representative (i.e. Chief of Police), (11) budget/finance staff, and (12) Tribal 
Administration representative. 

Hotel Information and additional resources will be posted soon on the 
Tribal Community Corrections Support Center.  

Please submit any questions to Mark Dyea at mdyea@csg.org or 859-721-3170 ext. 8176. 

https://bja.ojp.gov/
https://www.appa-net.org/TCCSC/index.html
mailto:mdyea@csg.org
https://form.jotform.com/appaforms/MN-TIRW-Registration-Form
http://www.jackpotjunction.com/

